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Rep. Billings Statement on Supreme Court Ruling on Legislative Maps 

 
 

MADISON – Today, the Wisconsin State Supreme Court Release their opinion on the current 

Wisconsin Legislative district maps. 

 

“The ruling by the Wisconsin Supreme Court today has put Wisconsin on a path to a brighter 

further. Wisconsin’s gerrymandered maps have diminished the voice of the people for too long.” 

 

“I am grateful to everyone who worked to successfully argue that Wisconsin’s legislative maps 

do not truly reflect or represent people of our state and must be improved so our Assembly can 

provide fair representation to our constituents. This is an incredible victory for democracy and 

the rule of law.” 

 

“This ruling is a crucuial step forward to finally end unconstitutional gerrymandering in 

Wisconsin. I am hopeful that in the weeks and months to come the work will continue to move 

Wisconsin forward and ensure that every Wisconsinite will have the opportunity to vote in fairly 

drawn districts in 2024. 
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